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ROMANIA – 

VOIVODENI  

Defibrillators, etc. 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

A while ago a fatal accident occurred in Voivodeni. It is possible that it 
could have been prevented if a defibrillator had been available. This 
resulted in an instructor being called in to Voivodeni to demonstrate how a 
defibrillator can help someone who has cardiac arrest and is no longer 
breathing. 15 individuals were taught how to use it.  Our contact person 
Denes Csaba tells us that the ‘commune’ [municipality] purchased two 
defibrillators for Voivodeni, the capital of the commune. He simultaneously 
asks if SB-Foundation might be able to buy two more, one each for the 
nearby villages Toldal and Onuca. The Board decided to go ahead with this, 
and the funds have now been sent. 

.  

 

 

Two farmers have had problems with insect pests. SB-
Foundation has therefore helped them buy a jointly owned 
machine for spraying. Here is one of the farmers with the 
newly purchased machine. 
 
 

Warm greetings from SB Foundations via us on 

the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger   
___________________________________________________________________________     
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